
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  090177 Sale Date - 4/1/2009

The unit for Ref. #3, Concrete Median Removed is in FT. Should the unit be changed to SYS?

Question Submitted: 1/2/2009 1Question Number:

Please post the existing bridge plans.

Question Submitted: 1/2/2009

ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Contracts/Attach/FRA-77566/

2Question Number:

Sheet 1529 – Retaining Wall 1 – Measurement for payment for drilled shafts above bedrock will be the distance between the 
existing ground surface and the top of bedrock.  The plan quantities for both drilled shaft items on Wall 1 appear to be from the 
bottom of wall elevation to the bottom of pile elevation as shown on sheet 1531.  Since the shafts will need to be drilled from 
existing ground, and will be paid as such, the quantities for biditems 479 and 480 are understated.  This is an issue on the other 
walls as well, please correct.

Question Submitted: 1/2/2009 3Question Number:

Would Odot consider changing the 50" Portable concrete barrier APP to 32" Barrier? This barrier is not used to divide oncoming 
traffic where this height might be required. If the 50" height is still desired can 32" barrier with Glare Screen be used?

Question Submitted: 1/3/2009 4Question Number:

 Since this project has been delayed 2 weeks would ODOT consider extending the current completion date by 2 weeks?The 
project currently had a tight construction schedule if it had bid the previous 2 lettings.

Question Submitted: 1/4/2009 5Question Number:

ref 41 item 407 tack coat does not include the quanity to cover the overlay area.

Question Submitted: 1/5/2009 6Question Number:

Note 4 on drawing 2346 states that bolts will be ASTM type-3.  It is unusual to see type 3 bolt unless it is used with weathering 
steel, and the moment plates are type A709 (M) type 36.  Is it intended that type-3 bolts will be used to attach the moment 
plates?  

Question Submitted: 1/5/2009 7Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


